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Mound City School Board Hears Project Update
(KLZA)-- Work continues on the building project at the Mound City School.

Superintendent Ken Eaton updated Board members on the progress during the June Board meeting.

The Board approved a bid to construct a retaining wall on the west side of the new multipurpose
building in an amount of $27,250. The wall project is to be completed by July 29th.

Eaton is hoping the entire building project is completed by the time school starts in August. The

original completion date was January 1, of this year. Rainy weather last summer slowed progress on
the project.
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